11th November 2022

Dahl ClassUpcoming Events and Dates
Multicultural Week.
· Monday 14th - Drumming
· Wednesday 16th - Flu Immunisations for those that signed up
· Friday 18th Nov- Children In Need. Children may come to school in their own clothes for a suggested donation on £2. There will also be a cake sale. (50p a cake)
· Friday 18th – Dahl Reading Café (please see Study bugs message from 3.11.22)
Kindness Week.
· Wednesday 23rd Nov – Box2Bfit
· Friday 25th Nov – Celebration Assembly.


Polite Reminder- PE kits need to be in school. Several members of class still do not have a kit in school regularly. 
Please continue reading with your child at home. It is important that reading books are in school every day. This is particularly important now as we have volunteer readers in everyday and every child will read on any of the days. Remember to log all home reads on the ‘Race to Read’ planner so you don’t miss out on the rewards.
The children have settled back in after half term and are working hard, as usual. 
In the first week we were lucky enough to have Maria, a fantastic musician come in and spend time with Dahl Class. We had been looking at fireworks and Guy Fawkes so she helped the class create an amazing piece of music about Bonfire Night. Each group had some instruments and they had to tell their part of the story using them. The piece was then put together and it was wonderful. The children had to think about loud and quiet sounds as well as quick and slow. 
In the last week, we have thought about Remembrance and why we wear poppies. The children have been thoroughly engaged in their learning and loved listening to some beautiful stories set in World War 1 about 2 young boys called Ray and Ben. Throughout this term we are going to continue looking at the World War.

Thank you all for your continued support.
 ‘Fluffy Joy Cat’ has had a very busy few weeks. She spent time at Legoland with Evie, went to Cadbury’s World with Jemimah and had an exciting time at the fireworks with Grace (and got a roast dinner). She is one very lucky cat!                                
The Christmas Nativity this year is ‘Hey Ewe!’ all parts have been assigned and everyone seems happy. The auditions earlier this week were absolutely brilliant. The children were so enthusiastic and performed incredibly well. Hopefully Hey Ewe! will be just as good. I am sure it will be! 
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